
 

Trinity Academy St Chad’s 
Weekly Newsletter 

 

W/E 29 September 2023 

 

Visit our website for further informaƟon: hƩps://stchads.trinitymat.org 

Attendance 

 

1st - Y- R,1&2– 100%! 

2nd - Y6 –99.7% 

3rd - Y4 –96.7% 

4th - Y5 – 96.3% 

5th - Y3 – 93.9% 

 

 

  

Trinity Academy St Chad’s 
 

Upper Green Lane 
Hove Edge 
Brighouse 
HD6 2PA 

 
Tel:  01484 712361 

Email:  contactus@stchads.trinitymat.org 

Follow us on Twitter 
and Facebook! 

@TrinityAcadStC 

PE & Swimming 
Dates  

 

Reception - Friday 
Year 1 - Wednesday  

Year 2 - Tuesday 
Year 3 - Monday 

Year 4 - Thursday 
Year 5 - Tuesday 

Year 6 - Wednesday  
 

Year 4  Monday 
Swimming  

 

Please ensure pupils have 
their PE/ Swimming kits 

available at the Academy 
ready for their lessons. These 
lessons are a vital part of your 

child’s education. 

 

Dinner Menu 

  2 Oct  

WEEK  2 

After School Clubs 
 

Monday 
EYFS/KS1 football  

 
Tuesday 

KS2 football 
 

Wednesday 
Choir  

Y5/6 netball  
 

Thursday 
Drama club  
Y2 Achieve  
Y6 Achieve  

Tag Rugby (Y1-6)  
Jumping Clay (all years) 

 
Friday  

Taekwondo 
KS2 Dance 

STARS OF THE WEEK: 

Reception.– Ezra  for becoming more confident to 
contribute at carpet times. 

Year 1 - Felicity  for working really hard to improve 
her handwriting in English and writing some super 
sentences!  

Year 2 - Zaki  for  fantastic work in maths this week, 
using his maths knowledge to partition numbers.   

Year 3 - Frankie R  for  being a fantastic role model 
in the classroom and around school. You come to 
school every day with a smile on your face and ready 
to learn!  

Year 4 - Ernest  for showing kindness towards your 
classmates and ensuring they are feeling happy and 
safe at all times.  

Year 5 - Ivy  for a great start to Year 5, trying hard in 
all her subjects and making lovely contributions. 

Year 6 - On Residential Trip  

 

 

 

 “Proud to be 
Growing and  
Succeeding 

Together’‘ 

Key email addresses:  

sendco@stchads.trinitymat.org  

pastoral@stchads.trinitymat.org 

Save the date:  

Harvest Festival at St Chad’s Church– 19.10.23, 9:30 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Year 1:  
Blake 
Evie 
Amber 
 
Year 2: TTRS  
Jacob 
Alexandra 
Jude 

Year 3:  
Elsie 
Gracie 
Iris 
 
Year 4: 
Emma 
Florence 
Evie 
  

Year 5: 
Poppy 
Isaac 
Henry 
 
Year 6: 
Oscar 
Dylan 
Joseph 
 

Big Question 

What is one ordinary thing about you that could 
help others in a big way? 

Anti–Bullying Ambassador Shout Out!   

 

Our wonderful Year 6 pupils have been away this week so 
haven’t been able to select their Funday Friday super stars!  

They’ll be back to it next week.  

 

Earthshot Eco-Committee update: 

The Earthshot Committee are collecting 
cardboard boxes for an ongoing project… if 
you have an extra large boxes, please do let 
school know! 

Thank you.  

Sports for Champions– 7.11.23 

On Tuesday 7th November 2023, we will be welcoming 
Sports for Champions to school.  

Sports For Champions UK, are on a mission to educate, 
enable, and empower the next generation through the 
power of sports. Their goal is to promote healthier, active 
lifestyles and impart essential life skills to children through 
a portfolio of specially designed workshops.   

We will welcome one of their female professional 
footballers into school and she will be hosting an 
assembly as well as carrying out some fun sporting 
activities for the whole school to take part in.  

A sponsor form was handed out to each child last week, 
we encourage you to sponsor what you can, as Sports for 
Champions are a community interest company who will 
also raise money for school.  

Can all sponsor forms and monies be brought into school 
by Friday 20th October 2023? 

Any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs Kelly. Thank you.   

Drop Everything and Read 

Thank you to Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 parents for 
coming to our first Drop Everything and Read of the 
academic year.  Dates and times for other year 
groups are as follows: 

Years 3 and 4 - Friday 6th October 9-9:30am 

Years 5 and 6 - Friday 13th October 9-9:30am 

Year 6 Residential  
 
We are thrilled to 
share the exciting 
adventures of our 
Year 6 pupils during 
their recent 
residential trip to 
Kingswood.  
It has been a 
remarkable 
experience for them, filled with 
teamwork, problem-solving, and a whole 
lot of new experiences.  
Highlights of their trip include the 
exhilarating 
kayaking 
sessions, 
where some 
adventurous 
spirits even 
attempted 
handstands 
on the water! 
They also conquered the challenging 
ascent of Jacob's Ladder and celebrated 
under the stars with a blazing campfire, 
as well as many other fantastic things 
and triumphs!  
The trip was extra special with not one, 
but two birthday celebrations, making it 
a memorable experience for everyone. 
These incredible moments of growth, 
friendship, and exploration will surely 
stay with our Year 6 pupils for a lifetime. 
Thank you to Miss Painter, Mrs Bilham 
and Mrs 
Dobson 
for 
being 
brilliant 
and well 
done to 
Year 6!   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It’s nearly here!  
  
We're so excited about Our Scarecrow Trail! 
 
With only 1 day to go, our scarecrow makers are busy puƫng the final touches to their creaƟons and we can't 
wait to share them with you. 
  
Join us tomorrow on Saturday 30th September from 10am at Trinity Academy St Chad's 
  
We have 40 fantasƟc Scarecrows on display across our village 
  
Vote for your favourite scarecrow. 
  
£2 trail map includes voƟng card and entry into our prize draw. We've some fabulous prizes up for grabs! 
  
At Trinity Academy St Chad's, they'll be refreshments available with Bake Stalls, Books Stalls, Teddy Tombola 
and Hook-a-Duck etc 
  
Support your local school Community and Friends of Overgate, Brighouse branch. 
  
Refreshments available throughout the day at: 
Cafe36 
Crow Nest Golf Club 
Bluebells Deli 
Dusty Miller 
Trinity Academy St Chad's 
   
Come and join us - don't forget your pennies!  
 
See you there!  


